
  

The Offices of Youth Ministry and Religious Education 

would like to invite all parents of youth in grades 6-12 to 

come and learn more about our vibrant and growing 

programs. This is an opportunity for you to meet the 

Directors of Youth Ministry and Religious Education, other 

parents and to learn more about what Holy Spirit has to 

offer your children. This evening is for all parents. Want to 

know what your kids are so excited about? Come see for 

yourself! Please, come and join us! 

Please RSVP to: 

youthministry@holyspiritchurch.us 

by Tuesday, Sept 10 


